From: Mullane, William E. [mailto:William.Mullane@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 8:25 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Thomas Obrien; Joseph Bataoel
Subject: CPD Officer Joseph Bataoel #19040 Re-Gifted Unsolicited $20 Gift Card

Good Morning,

For your information. On 14 Aug 2019 Officer Bataoel 19040 of the CPD Airport Law Enforcement Section received a thank you card from a citizen thanking him for his assistance while the citizen was at the O'Hare International Airport. The thank you card included a $20 gift card.

Officer Bataoel re-gifted the gift card to the USO which is located in Terminal 2 of ORD. Officer Bataoel filled out the requested paperwork at the USO and turned the gift card over to Director Lindsy Wadas of the USO.

Officer Bataoel has also submitted a report to his change of command documenting his actions.

Lt. William Mullane #415
Watch Operations Lieutenant
Special Functions, Airport Law Enforcement Section
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